

December 12, 2019

To: Stamp Advisory Committee, Canada Post Corp.

arin Bjerre-Liste

From: Karin Bjerke-Lisle, Executive Director, White Rock Museum & Archives

Re: Joint Issue Postage Stamps

I write this letter, as the Executive Director of the White Rock Museum & Archives, to support the submission of the International Peace Arch Association to include the Peace Arch Memorial Monument on Joint Issue Postage Stamps for the monument's 100<sup>th</sup> anniversary in 2021.

A source of pride and identity for White Rock residents, the Peace Arch Memorial Monument was built in 1921 to commemorate one hundred years of harmony between the Dominion of Canada and the United States of America. Today, a century later, the Peace Arch continues to symbolize and celebrate the bond of peace and friendship that continues to exist between the two neighbours.

It is with pleasure that I endorse the Joint Issue Postage Stamps proposed by the International Peach Arch Association.

Sincerely,

Karin Bjerke-Lisle

**Executive Director** 

White Rock Museum & Archives